
 

 

  

 
 

SCHOOLS FOR THE DEAF CLASS ACTION SETTLEMENT 
 

This notice concerns the settlement in the Schools for the Deaf Class Action involving  
 the Ernest C. Drury School for the Deaf; 
 the Sir James Whitney School for the Deaf; and 
 the Robarts School for the Deaf. 

 
THE DEADLINE TO MAKE A CLAIM IN THE SETTLEMENT HAS BEEN 
EXTENDED BY THREE MONTHS TO JANUARY 24, 2019. 
 
The claim form and ASL video explaining the claim form can be found here: 
http://www.schoolsforthedeafclassaction.ca/make-a-claim.html 
 
Other information about the settlement and claims process can be found on the 
Administrator's website: www.schoolsforthedeafclassaction.ca 
 
[If you wish to make a claim in the settlement please make sure to submit your claim by 
January 24, 2019. OR Any assistance you/your organization can provide to get this 
information to class members so they may make a claim by the new January 24, 2019 
deadline is greatly appreciated.] 

Please contact the Administrator should you have any questions about this email, the 
settlement or about submitting a claim.  The Administrator can be reached at: 

Schools for the Deaf Class Action Administrator 
3-505, 133 Weber St N 
Waterloo, ON   N2J 3G9 
Toll Free: 1-855-823-0656 
TTY: 1-877-627-7027 
Toll Free Fax: 1-888-842-1332 
Email: Schoolabuseclassaction@crawco.ca 
Website: www.schoolsforthedeafclassaction.ca 

 
 
 
 


